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This term our topic is:    

Kings & Queens   

  

What will Year 2 be learning 

this week? 

Maths 

This week we will be continuing to look 

at multiplication and how we can solve 

multiplication statements.  

English 

This week in our writing we will be 

beginning to write our own biographies 

about the Queen. We will be using a 

wide range of skills that we have learnt 

so far in Year 2.  

 

History 

This week in History, the children 

will be finding out facts about 

Queen Elizabeth II and about key 

events in her life. This will then 

help the children when writing their 

biographies in writing lessons. 

 

 

 

Important Notices / Information 

 This half term P.E days will be on a 

Thursday morning and a Friday afternoon. 

Children will need an outdoor P.E kit. 

 The Year 2 Parent Meeting for the end of 

Key Stage 1 Assessments will be held on 

Thursday 15th March at 4:30pm. 

 If you would like to speak to me at any 

point then please make an appointment 

at the office.  

 

 

Miss Harvatt 

Homework 

Reading: Please read your child’s 

reading book with them at home 

and record in the reading record. 

Please can you ensure your child 

practises as much as possible 

through the week.  

Set A Test 2 and 3 

Spelling: Please learn the spellings 

in your child’s homework book. 

Maths: Set A Test 2 and 3 

 


